Legal Notice

Public Hearing
On or about September 25, 2015, the City of New Albany intends to submit its Program Year (PY) 2014 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) and Integrated Disbursement and Information System (IDIS) Report to the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development Indianapolis Area Office, 575 North Pennsylvania  Street, Indianapolis, IN 46204.  The City has prepared these reports and invites examination and solicits comments regarding the implementation of the PY14 CDBG Plan beginning September 8, 2015.  Copies of the reports will be on file at the office of New Albany Redevelopment Commission and at the reference desk of the New Albany-Floyd County Public Library, 180 West Spring Street, New Albany, IN and at www.cityofnewalbany.com,
In addition, the New Albany Redevelopment Commission will hold a public hearing at 2:30 p.m., September 08, 2015, to receive and consider all comments.  The Commission will consider written comments submitted to its office, Room 325, City-County Building, New Albany, IN 47150 until 4:00 p.m., on September 22, 2015.

New Albany Redevelopment Commission

David C. Duggins, Jr., Director of Redevelopment
Published:
August 28, 2015
